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May 1, 2025 

Please see the latest updates below: 
May 1st                         MMIW 
May 3rd                         Prom 
May 8th                         No School 
May 19-22nd                 Lost Lake 
May 21-22nd                 HS College Visitation 

 
Health & Safety: 
MEASLES are currently a threat.  If they come to our community the State will require all students to be 

sent home who are not vaccinated.  Please make sure your student’s vaccinations are up to date. 
Please treat your student for LICE before sending them back to school.  
Please do not allow your students to walk to school as the STATE has determined our path unsafe. 
The EYESEE Clinic will visit this spring. 
Summer lunches will be available through mid-August, including BYTE2GO on the weekends. 
If your student comes to school “under the influence” of a substance you will be called to retrieve them 

immediately.  Further, all students caught vaping on campus will be required to complete an instructional 

program during after school detention.  You will be responsible for transportation after detention as well. 
 
Academic & Events: 
Registration for next year is open. You will be asked to verify correct information from last 

year.  Otherwise, forms will be available online to submit, or you may bring them in-person to the office. 
Please let your student’s teacher know if you are interested in becoming a class Parent Advisor (7th – 12th 

only). 
 
Employment: 
NSD is looking for a Music Coordinator, Office Aide and a full-time Nurse to fill positions opening for 

the 2025 – 26 School Year, as well as an Elementary Teacher (6th grade). 
 
Sports:  
The next track meet is in Oroville on Thursday, May 8th at 4pm. The team will leave the school around 

1pm. 
Summer basketball schedules will be out soon. ALL HIGH SCHOOL SPORTS are now open!  We will 

have a parent meeting before the end of the year to discuss summer and fall sports 
If you are interested in any coaching position or sports related position, please turn in an application to the 

office. 
 

Facilities & Transportation: 
The new CTE Facility plans will be in the school lobby soon.  

 
Sincerely, 
Nespelem S.D. 
 


